
 

 
 

Disabled American Veterans Opens New Chapter Hall in Kansas City  
 
 

“We are excited to be able to provide a community event and meeting space as well as a new home for our 
Disabled American Veterans to meet and socialize.”  

          —Dave Gerke 
 

Kansas City, MO.––The Disabled American Veterans (DAV) organization is pleased to announce the 
opening of its New Chapter Hall on Saturday, May 13th at 14605 E US 40 Highway, Kansas City, MO.  
The Hall is located a block East of Old Time Pottery at 40 and Noland Rd.   
 
 “Our hope is that our Hall will give back to the community as an event and meeting space. We are also 
excited to have a new place for veterans to meet and find out about how the DAV may be able to help 
them,” said Adjutant Dave Gerke. “We want this Hall to become a destination spot for the community 
not only for their events and meetings, but as a place where they can enjoy public events as well.” 
 
The Disabled American Veterans is a nonprofit charity that provides a lifetime of support for veterans of 
all generations and their families, helping more than 1 million veterans in positive, life-changing ways 
each year. The organization provides more than 670,000 rides for veterans attending medical 
appointments and assists veterans with more than 292,000 benefit claims annually. In 2016, DAV 
helped attain more than $4 billion in new and retroactive benefits to care for veterans, their families and 
survivors. 
 
The Grand Opening Celebration is planned for Saturday, May 13th from 10am to Noon.  The public is 
invited to participate in the ceremonies, tour the facility and learn about the DAV.  
 

To find out more about the Disabled American Veterans, visit them on the web at  
 www.DAV.org  
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